
  

Dreams and Goals Spread for Frostwolf 
 

  This reading provided by Students-of-Tarot.com  

Your Question Is: 
Play submission process - fun but not easy 
   

 

Where I stand
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Strength 

Through adversity or the process of rebalancing in life, we often find courage 
within ourselves that flows from an unknown source. Sometimes that courage 
has to do with facing an unpleasant but unavoidable truth or dealing with a 
person or problem that no amount of physical confrontation or emotional 
bravery will resolve. That is when the true, patient and resolute attributes of 
Strength come into play.  
 
Strength, drawn from nature's inherent power to renew and overcome all 
manner of disaster and climatic change, is what we must also have to foresee 
outcomes and wait upon the turning of the seasons.  
 
Sometimes when faced with a challenging situation we must find our own 
inner back-stop, the point from which we will not retreat or from which we can 
move forward with quiet confidence.  
 
The Greenwood ethos has much to teach humanity about calm, resolute 
Strength.  
 

  
 
 
The Strength card concerns following what you feel is right for you, doing your 
true will. Society is not supportive of individual dedication to an unusual path, 
and incredible strength of heart is needed to stay on it.  
 
If one�s initial impulse to follow your heart (Ancestor and Archer) has been lost 
by the pressures and attractions of everyday living, i.e. Lovers, 
Greenman/Woman, then Strength calls to your heart to rededicate your life. At 
this stage this might require sacrificing some aspect of it, which leads to the 
tensions in The Blasted Oak.  
 
The spear of power (air) is balanced by the cup of compassion. This balance 
cannot be held for long. It is a card of fullness seeking release, a build up of 
energy that needs grounding, a thundery sky needing rain, passion, anger, 
pre-menstrual tension, pregnancy about to birth, ecstatic dance or trance that 
could become oracular, a harvest ready for picking.  
 
It is not an easy energy to utilise yet when surrendered to produces ecstatic 
liberation that is both tenderness and wildness, a powerful creativity that can 
be used to transform your life into a dance of the heart. 

Where I am going

 
 

Harvest 

Six of Wands  
 
Time to reap the harvest of previously sown effort. A moment of acceptance of 
gifts and blessings that are a reward for generous and wise forethought.  
 

  
 
 
It is time to reap your harvest and give thanks for its bounty. 
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My aspiration

 
 

Frustration 

Five of Arrows  
 
Unfocused energy or anger that leads to the archer releasing arrows or 
lashing out in an uncontrolled manner and missing the target or wasting 
valuable resources.  
 

  
 
 
A double edged card depending on whether you are the hunter or the hunted.  
 
The card can be a warning - either take flight or stand firm and face the 
situation.  
 
Ungrounded aims and fears. 

My fears

 
 

Exploitation 

Six of Stones  
 
Selfish or foolish overuse of non-sustainable resources. Implies a situation of 
imbalance in work or business that is damaging yourself or the environment.  
 

  
 
 
This card is the opposite of Harvest.  
 
An exploitation of the earth�s resources... the poor are exploited for the benefit 
of the rich.  
 
A feeling of being trapped in a system of greed. A need to question the 
purpose of your work, and your part in the whole. 

My true desire

 
 

The Blasted Oak 

What appears to be a total and random dissolution or destruction of your 
beliefs and relationships is timely and natural. What was built on shifting sand 
is swallowed by the sea and you are liberated from being a powerless victim.  
 
Now you have a base on which your true inner strength can grow and rebuild 
your world. This may happen suddenly, with shocking speed. The trauma may 
leave you stunned and confused, but the fiery blast that sent you falling to 
Earth with a bump has also jolted you from a state of trance or dreaming that 
allowed you to avoid dealing with pro-found and fundamental issues.  
 
Don't be angry or bitter at this passing. For whatever has gone never really 
belonged to you, so be patient, wait and learn from the process of loss.  
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You have been out on a limb, clinging on to an untenable situation. The air is 
charged with emotion. Pent up tears or anger are released. Although these 
times are often traumatic, this is the first stage of healing; yet there may be a 
loss of stability as the familiar is replaced by the unknown.  
 
Be gentle on yourself and give yourself time to heal. The thunderbolt could 
also be thrown at you by a figure in authority, using their power over you, as 
anger, or intimidation, for instance.  
 
Use the balance of Strength to stand up to them or seek help. 

The secret of the search

 
 

Respect 

Nine of Wands  
 
When nearing the heart of a sacred quest, motivation and integrity of human 
desires are challenged. Ancient wisdom demands the seeker be humble and 
forgiving.  
 

  
 
 
Approach a sacred place or a sensitive person with consideration and honour. 
Respect the need for privacy.  
 
Ensure your own boundaries are protected, respect the value of your own 
space. 
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